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eBulletin 

 

It is regret that Dennis Rodgers, Vice President, has decided to step down from his position on the 

Association Board of Directors.  We have been fortunate to have had his knowledge as webmaster to 

build the Association web site to the level of professionalism it has attained. 

A large part of Dennis’ responsibilities was that of webmaster for the Association web site, which he 

built up and expanded when the Association migrated to a secure site (https://) more user-friendly 

format of WordPress some years back.   

What qualifications are required:  Should be a Sandycove Acres homeowner and Member of the 

Association (as some of the information on the web site is password protected to members-only as it 

contains information solely for its membership some of which could be information relating to the 

Association’s Challenges of Above Guideline Rent Increases submitted by the landlord to the Landlord 

Tenant Board), good knowledge of WordPress, Internet, Internet security and Personal Computers, Site 

must be monitored and  protected from Malware, Trojan Horse Viruses, Ransomeware protection and 

other hackers as they may evolve, Knowledge of File Transfer Protocol (FTP) (file sharing program), 

Microsoft Office, Word & Excel.  It would be up to the incumbent to deal with any issues that might arise 

on the site.  Previous web design would be an asset.  Dennis has agreed to work with the replacement.  

The webmaster works closely with the President. 

If there is a homeowner who is a member of the Association who is interested, please send an email and 

bio to the President:  linda.morris@bell.net  
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